July 7, 2018

Chair and Members of the Civic Works Committee

Re: Presentation – Canadian Urban Transit Research and Innovation Consortium (CUTRIC)

At the meeting held on July 5, 2018, the Rapid Transit Implementation Working Group received a delegation from Dr. Josipa Petrunic, Executive Director and CEO of the Canadian Urban Transit Research and Innovation Consortium (CUTRIC). It would be beneficial for all Members of Council to be given an opportunity to hear the presentation made by the delegation.

The undersigned are therefore seeking support of the following recommendation:

"The City Clerk BE DIRECTED to make the necessary arrangements to invite Dr. Josipa Petrunic, Executive Director and CEO of the Canadian Urban Transit Research and Innovation Consortium (CUTRIC) as a delegate before the September 17, 2018 meeting of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee to present the information provided at the July 5, 2018 meeting of the Rapid Transit Implementation Working Group."

Respectfully submitted,

Matt Brown Mayor Harold Usher Councillor, Ward 12

H. J. Milar